Newsletter to Barossa Infrastructure Ltd Customers

16 December 2020

Christmas – New Year Office Shutdown

Lisa, Neville, Steve, Caleb and I wish all BIL customers a wonderful time over Christmas and New Year.

BIL's office will:

Close at 4pm Wednesday 23 December 2020 Re-open at 9am Wednesday 6 January 2021

Steve will be available during this time to keep the water flowing. Neville will be in and out of the office should you have admin queries. And of course, you can continue to contact me any time.

Warren Reservoir Water

BIL is acutely aware that the water quality recently has been highly variable. SA Water today made a change to how water is supplied to BIL, which may improve water quality.

If your flow rate decreases, first try backflushing your filter.

Contact for BIL Operations

Barossa Infrastructure Ltd

Simon Schutz 0403 743 199 Simon@BlL.net.au
Neville Skipworth 0407 972 311 Neville@BlL.net.au
Lisa Buckley 0412 566 601 Lisa@BlL.net.au

Infrastructure Maintenance Services
Steve Dewar 0418 845 738
Caleb Staehr 0432 074 572

Regards,

Simon Schutz, General Manager

Page 1 of 1